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FREDs update

Friends of St Edward’s Prep - End of 21/22 Round-Up

	 JULY 2022

Pre-loved 
Uniform shop

If you have any 
uniform that no 
longer fits then you 
can drop it into the 
school office. 


Donating & buying 
pre-loved uniform is 
a great way to 
support FREDs and 
over the last year 
we have raised 
£310.45 from sales. 


Please ensure that 
items you donate 
are of a quality 
you’d be happy to 
buy yourself. 


It also needs to 
have this version of 
the school logo.


Over the next year 
we’d like to add 
pre-loved dressing 
up outfits & party 
supplies - look out 
for more details.


To access our online 
shop to buy: https://
stedwards-
freds.square.site

BOOK FAIR

Thanks to your 

Scholastic 
purchases we 

raised £627.24 for 
the school to 

spend on books 
for their library

WONDER WOMAN 
& SUPERMAN 

SALES

We raised £271.02 

through these 
sales & the 

children were 
delighted to treat 

their special 
someones

XMAS 4 
SCHOOL


Through the 
brilliantly 

designed cards, 
labels, mugs, 

etc., we raised 
£135.15

2021/2022


FREDs were very proud to support the Guinness World Record attempt 
and thanks to everyone’s efforts we collected over 4000 plastic bottles in 
only a few weeks! The record was smashed, we made an important 
statement about the environment and looking after the planet, and made 
the BBC News and Independent newspaper!


Being able to see parents and families back in school to witness the 
achievement was brilliant, and we know how excited, happy and proud the 
children were to receive their medals and certificates. 


As well as the Walks with Hawks event for the 
children, our support for the GWR attempt was the 
main focus of FREDs expenditure for the year.


A big thank you to everyone who has supported FREDs and our 
events this year, including the children, families, the school and 
all their staff. The St Edward’s Prep community is very important 

to us and we love working with you.


‘OLIVER’ REFRESHMENTS

We raised £56

http://www.apple.com/uk
https://stedwards-freds.square.site
https://stedwards-freds.square.site
https://stedwards-freds.square.site
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ACTIVITY FOR 2022/23 - SAVE THE (PROVISIONAL) DATES:

Saturday 17 September 2022 - welcome back BBQ/Fête 


Tuesday 20 September 2022 - FREDs AGM


Saturday 3 December 2022 - FREDs Christmas activity


Friday 10 February 2023 - Curry & Quiz night


Tuesday 14 March 2023 - Wonder Woman sale


Tuesday 13 June 2023 - Superman sale


Saturday 8 July 2023 - Summer Fête 


We will confirm the dates as soon as we can.


We will also be planning a book fair or swap, Christmas cards and Tea-towels and an activity to support the school’s 
environment learning theme.


OTHER IDEAS

We’d like to hear from any parents who would be willing to donate their time to raise some funds 
for FREDs by running a parents education evening - e.g. yoga, cupcake-making, basic car 
maintenance - anything and everything! We are sure that across our community there will be many 
skills that people could share. Please contact your Year Group rep if you could help us with this or 
you have any other fundraising ideas.


Your FREDs Committee

The Committee for this year has been: Julie, T, 
Anna, Jo, Ling Ling, Shilpa, Kat, Chiara


A big thanks to the Class Reps: 


Little Griffins - Charlene 


Reception - Kat


Year 1 - Jo


Year 2 - Nathalie


Year 3 - Judy


Year 4 - T


Year 5 - Harmeet


Year 6 - Dharal


New Members

We are always looking for new members to 
join our friendly group. Contact your Year 
Group rep if you’re interested.

Have a lovely summer, and good luck 

to all of those leaving St Edward’s Prep
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